Governor wished Happy New Year to the vulnerable people

30 December 2015

At Firstly the governor with the head of Kaspi Municipality Gocha Gochitashvili visited large family with
eight members in Kaspi Municipality, village Kvemo Chala. Mr Zurab transmitted Christmas gifts and
basket of sweets to the children. Afterwards Shida Kartli Governor met family with eight members’ in the
village Mejvriskhevi and wished them happy New Year. He brought souvenirs and some sweets.
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